CITIZENS WISHING TO BE HEARD

Burton Fletcher, 3533 Cherry Creek Road, addressed the commission regarding the Lowndes County
Animal Shelter. Mr. Fletcher read statistics for the month of July from the animal shelter. He
commended the shelter for extending the office hours by four hours, and spoke regarding funding
between the shelter and the animal rescue organizations. Mr. Fletcher asked for an update regarding
the new shelter and transparency as well as collaboration with the citizens.

ADJOURNMENT
Vice Chairman Marshall made a motion to adjourn the meeting, Commissioner Evans seconded.
Chairman Slaughter adjourned the regular session meeting at 5:45 pm.



